Email to: deputy.premier@ministerial.qld.gov.au 

Dear Deputy Premier,

I write to you to plead with you to break up the union monopoly, and allow organisations like the TPAQ to compete on a level playing field with the ALP-supporting unions. 

I firmly believe that the education system will be better served by having many different voices at the table. As I’m sure you’re well aware, there are serious issues with the Queensland schooling system.

It’s for this reason that I’m appalled at Minister Langbroek’s evasive response to the TPAQ’s Log of Claims. The QTU has repeatedly let teachers down, and for the Minister to deal only with them is unacceptable. 

I note that many other sectors within your government’s jurisdiction are currently going through the EB process where the story is similar. The union monopoly is leaving frontline workers like myself worse off.

I thank you in advance for making good on your commitments in opposition to reverse the corrupt legislation you spoke out against in 2022, and to bring generational reform to the union movement.

Thank you for being a steadfast voice against union corruption – I trust your actions will meet your words on this most important issue.

Sincerely,
Fed up Queenslander
